Sally Oglesby
Crossville City Clerk
392 North Main Street
Crossville, TN

April 20, 2016

David and Debra Rutledge own the property at 4355 Highway 127 South Crossville, Tn
38555.

We are writing this letter on behalf of Maren and Aaron Neely, who lease this property
for the purpose of their restaurant domain, The Stagecoach Place Cafe, which they
own.

This documentis a request for consideration of annexation of the property at 4355
Highway 127 South into the City of Crossville.

Aaron has made application and paid the fees for a license with the State of Tennessee
in Nashville to sell Liquor By The Drink in the restaurant. He was informed by the State
that the property will have to be a part of The City of Crossville in order to get this
license in Cumberland County. ‘

The restaurant is known for the excellent food they serve and the ability to serve Liquor
By The Drink would be a positive improvement to their Patrons.

Connecting to City Sewers will be a future consideration as money allows and the
property will have to be in the City of Crossville to be considered for Sewers as well.

Smcerely
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Davnd and Debra Rutledge

409 Turner Road

Crossville TN 38555




